
Friends of Cleddau Reach 2018 AGM 

Held on Thursday 27th September2018 at 7pm 

Attendees: 

Nicholas Groves (NG) 

Fran Evans (FE) 

Adrian Cook (AC) 

Catherine Parsons (CP) 

Anna Wilson (AW) 

Jasmine Cutting 

Betsy Griffiths 

Sally Chesmer 

NG Welcomed everyone in attendance and repeated apologies for those unable to 
attend. Thanked everyone for their support throughout 2017-2018 school year. 
Return slips received from parents and guardians who have offered their support 
to future fundraising events. 

AC/CP/AW Annual appointment of committee positions. 
Chairperson - Adrian Cook nominated as accepted role of Chairperson for 2018-19               
School Year. Support in role offered by FE 
Treasurer -Catherine Parsons volunteered and passed to continue in role of 
Treasurer for 2018-19 Year. 
Secretary - Anna Wilson volunteered and passed to role of Secretary 

CP Treasurers report 
Finished the year with a balance of £2,291.15, This is a little down on previous 
years report. Discussed budget for usual commitments for the coming year. Also 
discussed issue on no Matched Fundraising available to support the Christmas 
Market this year.  

AC/NG Christmas Market Preparations 
Initial discussions held regarding plans for the Christmas Market this year. Choir to 
be approached about singing to great as with previous years. Discussions also held 
around what stalls to do/not do this year and those who created most financial 
value based on Treasurers report from last year. Everyone to approach people 
they know who may donate raffle prizes and anyone who may wish to have a stall 
this year. 

NG Fundraising from 2017-2018 – Reviewed what worked well and to continue with in 
the coming year, and discussed what didn’t work so well. Potential to create a 
children’s photography competition in view to make a calendar to sell. AW to look 
at logistics. Agreed to discuss these further at a later date 
 

AC Agreed to focus on the Christmas market for the time being and next meeting 
scheduled for 8th November to enable further planning for the Christmas Market. 

 Meeting closed at 8:15pm. Thank you to everyone who attended, and also to 
those who sent their apologies. 

 


